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RENEWAL OF OUR COMMITMENT TO THE PRINCIPLES FOR RESPONSIBLE

MANAGEMENT EDUCATION 

Ko9 University (henceforth, KU) signed the United Nations Global Compact at a ceremony in November 
2007, in the presence of the previous Secretary-General of the United Nations, Kofi Annan. KU is a signatory 
of the UN Global Compact Principles for Responsible Management Education (PRME). Our objective was to 
advance the agenda of the Global Compact at the local and global levels and to play an important role in 
shaping future business leaders and educating them on the importance of responsible citizenship. The many 
initiatives taken since then and the strong embeddedness of these principles across academic programs are 
reflections of this commitment. 

An important milestone in our efforts to advance the agenda of the Global Compact in the past two years has 
been the creation of the Ko9 University Social Impact Forum (KUSIF). With this forum, KU seeks to create 
social impact by fostering social innovation through education, research, and collaboration. In addition, 
various initiatives described in the previous SIP Report were continued. In this SIP Report, we will focus on 
the new initiatives, with a special emphasis on KUSIF. 

Hereby, Ko9 University renews its commitment to the UN Global Compact's Principles for Responsible 
Management Education. 

Prof. Dr. Ali c;:arkoglu 

Dean, College of Administrative Sciences and Economics 










